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Dear Board Members at the OEB,

I am writing to you regarding Hydro One's recent application to

raise electricity prices. We know Kathleen Wlmne will not listen to

our pleas, which is why we are writing you. This $t+f per year rate

increase is unfair and unaffordable. It must be stopped.

Ontarians knew all along that Kathleen Wlmne would raise rates

after the next election. But we had no idea that she'd allow it to
happen before the next election!

After the Wynne Liberals sold off Hydro One in a fire sale, the CEO

was given a nearly $¿ million raise. The CEO at Hydro One should

not be paid $4.5 million a year while families and seniors can't

afford to put food on the table. And, the CEO at Hydro One should

not be paid $¿.S million a year when power CEOs in British

Columbia are paid UT0t}:,the amount.

Hydro One should not be allowed to hike rates any higher than

they already are until you put a stop to the egregious executive

salaries.

Do the right thing. Stop this rate hike.

Thank you for listening,

S

http.llwww.stoptheratehike.cal?utm_campaign:pa_ratehike_mem&utm_medium:email... 2017-06-ll
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